Hopkinton Recreation Committee
November 29, 2022
Attending: Paula, Louise, Paul, Glenn, Mark, Melanie and Ann

The committee decorated the Senior Center for the holidays prior to the meeting. The meeting
was called to order at 7:20pm.

The minutes to the October meeting were accepted.
Old Business: The new Thank You card was sent to the Interact group.

Pumpkin Walk wrap up: suggestions for next year; more lighting. Bigger table for hot
chocolate and separate table for voting. Have extra voting cards, trash cans, napkins, pencils,
recycling, cups and hot chocolate. The pumpkins should be dropped off at the table rather than
the Senior center. The event was very popular.

Breakfast with Santa: We have 6-8 volunteers from Interact group. The Westover family, Joyce,
Marilyn, Alicia, Melanie and Brenda will help out as well.

Due to the price of food this year we cut down on the bacon.

Gingerbread House decorating is scheduled for next weekend. Paula has enough help.

The Easter Egg Scramble is on April 1st.

The budget process is still ongoing.

The group decided to skip the December meeting.

Meeting adjourned at 8:30.
Next meeting is scheduled for January 31st.

Respectfully submitted,
Ann Miller



